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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>; Stawick, David <dstawick@CFTC.gov>
Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits for Energy
Letter to CFTC 4.23.10.pdf

Mr. Stawick,

Attached is the letter encompassing our comments regarding the Proposed Federal Speculative Position Limits for
Referenced Energy Contracts and Associated Regulations. A copy of this letter was also sent via Fedex.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,
Charles F. Whitman
Chief Executive Officer
Infinium Capital Management, LLC


